
STAFF REPORT 

 

SUBJECT: Renewal of Sewer Root Control 

DEPARTMENT: Finance 

STAFF CONTACT: Rebecca Crosson 

 RECOMMENDATION: 

It is the recommendation of the Purchasing Department and the Director of Public Works that the contract for 
sewer root control be renewed with Duke’s Root Control, Inc.   

 BACKGROUND: 

This contract went out for bid in fiscal year 2022-2023 and was awarded to Duke’s Root Control, Inc. The City 
reserved the right to renew the contract for an additional (4) one-year periods. After contacting Duke’s Root 
Control, they have confirmed the renewal at the following price changes:  

 

Pipe Size Unit Price Per Linear Foot 

4 inch $2.06 

6 inch $2.06 

8 inch $2.06 

10 inch $2.27 

12 inch $2.71 

 


